SEFHA Meeting El Cazador Mexican Restaurant, Chatham, VA August 10, 2021, 6:30PM 9 Attendees

Ben Kendig asked blessing for the meal and the meeting.

David Tuggle opened the meeting at 6:30PM.

The SEFHA-Iron Mountain horse camp trip was a great success. All of the riders had such a great time and made some great progress with their horses.

October 2, 2021- The cowboy competition will be held at Tuggle Farm, 10:00AM.

November 13, 2021- The helping hands clinic will be held at Tuggle Farm, 10:00AM.

We discussed next year's possibilities for the Colt Starting Challenge.

David Tuggle went over treasures report.

7:00 Meeting adjourned.